
 
 
Date: January 22, 2025                                                                               Ref. No.: MMFL/19/2024-25 
 
To, 
LisƟng Compliance Department 
NaƟonal Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
 
NSE Symbol:      MYMUDRA 
 
Subject: Opening of New Branch Office 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that our company, My Mudra Fincorp Limited, India’s leading fintech, is 
now in the heart of Bihar – Patna. Our new branch is ready to serve cuƫng-edge financial soluƟons 
with the perfect blend of technology and personalized services. 
 
This is for your kind informaƟon and records. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For My Mudra Fincorp Limited 
 
 
 
Vaibhav Kulshrestha 
Managing Director 
DIN: 06979149 
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